
 

Date: 13th June, 2019 
 
To 
The General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE LTD, BSE LTD, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Scrip Code: 511463 
 
Sub.: Clarification regarding increase in price of the security across exchange. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the mail received by the BSE vide ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 
2019-2020 / 198 dated 11.06.2019 relating to “Increase in Price” of the company. the 
company wants to clarify to its esteemed stakeholders that there is no any further 
announcement or unpublished price sensitive information pending to be intimated / 
furnished by the company to the stock exchange which could have bearing on the 
operation / performance of the company. 
 
We consequently trust that your requirement have now been met and request you to 
take above on kind note and do the needful 
 
Thanking You 
 
 
For Alexander Stamps and Coin Limited  
 
 
 
(Anirudh Sethi) 
DIN: 06864789 
Director 


